
 

 
                                                                                                                    Monday 4th 

March  
 
Flamingo Land 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As an end of SATs treat, Year 6 will be going to Flamingo Land on Tuesday 21st May. 

The total cost of the visit will be approximately £43 payable via ParentPay.   As the 

visit is not part of the school curriculum, the full cost must be paid for every child who 

wishes to take part.  

School reserves the right to remove any child from the visit if standards of behaviour 

are not met. In this case, all monies paid will be refunded to the family concerned. 

In order to finalise the numbers and cost, a £10.00 non-refundable deposit must be 

paid via ParentPay. This payment must be made by Friday 22nd March. If you 

have not paid the deposit by this date, then your child will not have secured a place 

on this school visit. The remaining balance for the visit of £33 must then be paid by 

Friday 3rd May, either in full or as two instalments of £16.50. The final balance will be 

shared with families once calculated. 

Children do not need to wear uniform but will need sensible clothing and footwear as 

it involves a lot of walking. Mobile phones are not permitted on this visit. The children 

will need a packed lunch with drinks (non-fizzy) and a maximum of £10.00 spending 

money. 

They need to be at school for the normal time, we will return at approximately 6pm. All 

children will need to be collected by an adult.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 6 Team 

 

 

  

 


